
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Remuneration for City Agencies

Recommendation of the Committee

That Administration review the governance structure for creating advisory committees of council,
including a scan of terms of reference, mandate and accountability mechanisms of advisory
committees, and agencies, boards and commissions of council, and recommend potential policy
development, and provide a report to Committee.

Due Date: First Quarter 2022

History

● At the March 22/26, 2021, Executive Committee meeting, the March 22, 2021, Office of the
City Manager report OCC00213 was considered.

● The Committee heard from S. Sinha; and F. Kirumira.

Related motion passed at March 22/26, 2021, Executive Committee

That the March 22, 2021, Office of the City Manager report OCC00213, be referred to
Administration, to engage with the City's advisory boards and committees, on an updated policy
regarding remuneration and expenses, with a lens on structural inequality and barriers to
participation.

Attachment

March 22, 2021, Office of the City Manager report OCC00213
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